
 

 

30th June 2022  
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  

CARDINAL POLE CATHOLIC SCHOOL SUMMER CONCERT 2022  
  

I am pleased to invite you to this year’s Summer Concert on Thursday 14th July at 4.30 pm.  After a 
successful and busy year for the Music Department, with events including the Year 7 Carol Service, Winter 
Concert and the school musical Bugsy Malone, we are excited to once again showcase the musical talents 
of Cardinal Pole students.  The concert will feature performances from soloists and school ensembles.  
  
You are warmly invited to attend this concert.  Tickets are free of charge, please indicate on the reply slip 
how many you require and ask your child to return the slip to Ms Singleton in T109.  Doors will open at 
approximately 4.15 pm, and the concert will run from 4.30pm–6.00pm.  I look forward to welcoming you 
and celebrating the musical talents of our young people.  
  
Please complete and return the attached slip by Monday 11th July 2022.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

  

  
Ms L Singleton  
Head of Music  

  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

SUMMER CONCERT  
RETURN BY 11th July TO MS SINGLETON  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

Student Name: ............................................................................. Form: ................  
(please print)  
  
Number of tickets required: ……………  
  
  
Signed:.................................................................. (Parent/Carer) Date: ........................  

 


